
Lake Murray Tennis Club

Board Meeting 1/16/24


Present:  Jaime Lawson,  Kathy Culver, Frank Riolo, Chet Snyder,  Denise 
Stefanson, Holly Fields


Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson


Minutes were approved as amended:  transfer amount corrected, bank name is 
Pacific Western, Jaime arrived late.


Kathy Culver reported the rise in expenses for utilities, increased labor costs, and 
supplies  has caused our operating costs to rise also.  Our tax return will be sent 
plus our 1099s by 1/31/24.

 

Jaime Lawson reported on the membership.     253 Singles

	 	 	 	 	 	 	    136 Family

	 	 	 	 	 	 	      30 Juniors

	 	 	 	 	 total:	 	    674 Members

A new reconciled list should be available by 3/1/24.


Holly said there is nothing on the agenda for any social activities at this time.


Chet Snyder reported the box for the shut off valve was located.  Plumber needs 
to arrange a time.  Please check the fountain pressure.


Management reported a light bulb was fixed on court 1.  The singles tournament is 
winding down.  Holly was volunteered to  help redesign the tennis club brochure.  
Court Reserve was approved by the board.  Dan and Kathy will be working on 
setting up the system.


The budget was approved.


Meeting adjourned at 2:20 PM.


